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Originally scheduled to take place at MAX Atria at Singapore EXPO on 14-15 February 2020, has been postponed to 
10-11 July 2020.

Due to the novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV) situation in Singapore, annual premier healthcare platform CAREhab 2020, 
originally scheduled to take place at MAX Atria at Singapore EXPO on 14-15 February 2020, has been postponed to 10-11 
July 2020. 

We at SingEx Exhibitions place the utmost importance on the health and safety of our customers, partners and visitors. Along 
with the Society of Rehabilitation Medicine (Singapore), co-organiser of the 6th Singapore Rehabilitation Conference 2020, a 
crucial part of the CAREhab 2020 event, we would like to sincerely apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by 
these unforeseen changes. 

We would like to reassure the public that assistance will be rendered to those who are affected during this period.

SingEx Exhibitions will continue to take a cue from the Singapore Ministry of Health’s advisories on our course of actions. 
The situation is currently being monitored and we will keep the public informed in due course. 

For further media enquiries, please contact the hotline at +65 6403 2160 or email to comms@singex.com. 
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